Comment Letter No. 47

December 19, 2003

L RECElV
Los Angeles City Planning Dept, CITY OF LOS ANGEEIS)
Maya E. Zaitzevsky DEC 2
200 North Spring Street ’ 22 2003
Los Angeles, California 90012 ENVIRgSI‘#ENTAL

Re: EN V-2002-2481—EIR; SCH#2002091018,_
.Canyon Hills Project -DEIR Comments

Dear Ms. Zaitzevsky:

. Ihave lived at this address (6564 Elmhurst Drive) for 34 years, raised a family, lost a husband
and am now a widow, living alone. When I learned of the Canyon Hills Project, my three
concerns were as follows and, as T am sure we are all aware, our state is now fiscally in bad
shape, which will, of course, affect especially the first concern I will mention. '

1. Our community is now facing a problem of proper police and fire protection; by that, I,
being a retired nurse; mean response time for real emergencies. With 280 more homes added
to thiS'prohlem,t ) am t of tallk from th il i wi
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2. Ymoved into this area

to get a little away from congested areas. We are going to have to face
the.traffic rocers
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d to Tu S yn for cleaner air. It originally was the site of a few
“asthma hospitals. I have known many days when I can look down toward the San Gabriel

Valley and San Fernando Valley and see niothing but.4 blanket of smog while we are clear.
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i€ in considering my letter.
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